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Happy New Year!  Wishing all of our parents and children a Happy New Year. We hope 

that 2022 is a year full of kindness and happiness. Please remember that we are always 

available if you need support with mental health or wellbeing.  

This month’s theme is ‘Happier January’. The last year has not been easy, and we are still in 

difficult and uncertain times. The best way to handle different emotions and experiences is 

to focus on what we can control. In January we are encouraging everyone to focus on small 

steps to boost happiness.  

 

 

 

 

 



  

Message in a Bottle (with a twist)  

What are you most looking forward to this year? As a family or on your 

own write down 2 or 3 (or more) things that you are looking forward 

to in 2022.  

Then……roll them up and put them in a bottle. You can then check 
these at the end of the year. Its always good to have things to look 
forward to and to have dreams! 

 
 
 

Things to say to an ‘Anxious Child’ 

I am here for you 

You are safe 

Do you want to do some dancing or running around to get rid of that nervous energy? 

Tell me about it 

What would you like to say to your worry? What would your worry say back? 

Let us draw your worry? 

What does it feel like in yor body? 

Where is your worry? How big is it? 

Match your breath to mine  
 

January Blues  

Let us beat those January Blues!! 

January can often be a very difficult month 

for many adults and children……Christmas is 

over, the weather is really cold with winter 

still stretching out ahead of us, and we still 

have those long nights.  Lots of the things we 

like to do to cheer ourselves up such as 

walks in the countryside, outdoor exercising, 

playing in the park, and enjoying the 

sunshine are much harder to achieve. 

However, there are ways in which we can 

help beat those January Blues. 

 


